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Dear Candidate: 
 
Looking for a way to enhance your professional status?  
 
Kappa Delta Pi is an international honor society in Education.  Our faculty advisor has perused your 
transcript and because of your high level of academic excellence, you are eligible to join Kappa’s Eta Theta 
Chapter, at Brooklyn College.  This year, we will hold our initiation ceremony virtually, in the Spring of 
2022. We hope you will be a part of this amazing opportunity, and celebrate amongst your family and 
friends. 
 
Why join Kappa? 

• Be part of a group of high achieving teachers and scholars 
• Receive member publications and access to the digital resources catalog 
• Receive member discounts 
• Receive access to KDP webinars 
• Be eligible for KDP student scholarships and teacher classroom grants 
• Proudly add this organization to your resume 
• Have your name appear on a special list of Kappa scholars in the commencement book at graduation 
• Attend conferences in and around the city and country  
• Network with highly motivated, creative and dedicated educators in person and on-line 
• Take advantage of the Job Search Academy 

What Eta Theta chapter does: 

• Provides a read-aloud and book give-away to students in Brooklyn and Queens and sends books to 
children and educational institutions in other countries through our Literacy Alive! Project. 

• Provides professional development sessions. 
• Provides membership support via mentorship, workshops, volunteerism, convention support etc.  
• Our chapter has won numerous national awards including the Achieving Chapter 

Excellence (ACE) award for two consecutive biennial periods, and many of our Board members 
have received various national honors over the years. 

How To Apply: 

• REVIEW  the membership criteria in the application link. You MUST meet the GPA and credit 
requirements for membership. 

• Fill out the Google Application Form. The link is below.  
• https://forms.gle/SKn84MAExmpcNovV7 
•  Upon notification of acceptance, be prepared to submit dues, which totals $105 for the first year.  

The first payment of $55, due by March 1, 2022, will cover chapter dues and the administrative 
cost of the initiation ceremony, the official pin and certificates. The second payment of $50, due 

https://forms.gle/SKn84MAExmpcNovV7


by April 30, 2022, will cover national Kappa Delta Pi membership and professional publications 
for one year.  

• Payments can be sent via Zelle to treasurer.KDPBC@gmail.com 
• Payments can also be sent by mailing a money order or bank check (no personal checks) payable to 

Kappa Delta Pi Eta Theta Chapter to: 

Jackie Manduley, Vice President/Treasurer 
KDP - Eta Theta Chapter 

1632 East 54th Street 
Brooklyn, NY 11234 

 
 
Questions?       
 
Please send a general correspondence to secretary.kdpbc@gmail.com 
 
We are so excited to have you join our team of scholars who demonstrate academic excellence as a way of 
life.  See you at your initiation! 
 
 
 
KDP Contact Information: 
 
Treasurer      treasurer.KDPBC@gmail.com 
Secretary       secretary.kdpbc@gmail.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEED TO TAKE YOUR CHILD ABUSE WORKSHOP? CLICK THE LINK BELOW FOR A 
SPECIAL CUNY DISCOUNT! 

 
 
 
 
https://ateam-llc.com/shop/ 
Discount code: cunybc2022 
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